
Thursday 7th December 2023

Our Values are Respect, Connect and Challenge
Kia ora koutou, 

Thank you to all of the FHS community 

who came along and supported our 

students and teachers, joining in with the 

Christmas cheer last Friday evening, to 

wrap up another year with the annual 

Christmas Picnic Under the Canopy.  A big 

thank you to the PTA for organising the 

raffles for the hampers and congratulations 

to the winners of these, we do hope your 

families enjoy these. 

On another note, it was very difficult to deal 

with 2 upset neighbours during this event. 

Respect is one of our school values and to 

have parents parking in front of their 

driveways, stopping neighbours accessing 

their property, was both disrespectful and 

disappointing.

For further events I will action the towing of 

vehicles from neighbours driveways.

Nga Mihi, John Marwick, Principal

Nurturing growth for a lifetime of learning



Year 3 EOTC Week 
This week our Year 3’s have been participating in a fun filled week of outdoor 
education experiences.  This included a full day at Birkenhead Leisure Centre 
where each class rotated in groups around a variety of activities and  an on 

site day yesterday where children had a go at pikelet making, stem 
challenges, the water slide and on the field games.  Finally,  tomorrow they 

will walk down to Milford Reserve to participate in a fun filled day before 
heading back to school by bus.  



THIS TUESDAY - MAKE SURE YOU COME PREPARED IF 
YOU ARE IN THE TALENT SHOW PERFORMANCE LINE 

UP 



2023

Forrest Hill School Judo Kodomo Dojo

We finished the year on Tuesday afternoon with this amazing group of young Judo 
players.  Confidence, fun, challenges accepted in  learning techniques, games, 
teamwork, respect. Assistant Junior coach Piper joined coaches Meghan, Christine and 
Nick Robson on the mats every week. So proud of how far these players have all come 
this year.  We are looking forward already to next year! 



Basketball 2024
Firstly… Well done to all children who participated in 

Basketball for 2023!

Could we please have all singlets WASHED and 
CLEAN, brought to ROOM 8 by Monday next week.

If you wish to play Basketball for 
2024, please click on the link below 

and fill out the google form:
https://forms.gle/ePjDLKoavZAgKE3C9

Rockets Year 1/2 Warriors Year 3/4 
2nd Place in Grade B

Spurs Year 5/6
2nd Place

Bulls Year 5/6 Celtics Year 3/4

https://forms.gle/ePjDLKoavZAgKE3C9




Friday 8 December  - Year 3 Outdoor Education

Week 10
Monday 11 December - Excellence Awards Year 3-6 9.30am
Monday 11 December - BoT meeting 6.30pm
Wednesday 13 December - ESOL Christmas Party 12pm in 
the hall 
Thursday 14 December  - Year 6 Graduation 6PM AND 
DINNER AND DISCO

Friday 15 December  - Last day for 2023. School closes 
12pm midday

Merry Christmas and wishing you a Happy New 
Year

Important dates for Term 4 






